
Stay up to date with what’s happening at Eden! 
 

Autumn is in full swing! Faculty and sta� are out and about, representing the

seminary at denominational conferences, fairs and events across the nation.

Eden's Garden and Gleaning project is also in high gear, inviting communities to

participate in imagining how a community garden would work in their regions.

We were thankful to have Eden's Board of Trustees on campus and on Zoom

this week for planning and executing strategies that strengthen the Progressive

Christian movement. We hope you will join us on campus or online soon!

Eden continues the tradition of remembering those that have

gone before us at the All Saints Day service on November 1,

2022 . This year, All Saints Day falls on a Tuesday, the day of dinner chapel.

Along with our usual dinner chapel worship, we will join in a reading of the

names of all those lost to the Eden community in the last year, lifting them

up in prayer and song. Please contact advancement@eden.edu if you

would like to add the name of a loved one, by tomorrow, October 28, 2022.

(Please include the phonetic respelling (pronunciation) of the name).

Watch the service live, on Eden's Facebook page at 5:30 pm CT.

Don't forget to register for LIFE@Eden: "Enneagram," taking

place October 29th. The enneagram is a typology for

understanding personality that helps you recognize your spiritual

gifts and calls you to be your best self. It can be a helpful tool for

personal spiritual development. Join Dr. Jill Baker in understanding

how the enneagram can enrich your LIFE and your professional

and personal connections. Click here for details and registration.

https://www.eden.edu/
mailto:advancement@eden.edu?subject=All%20Saints%20Day&body=I%20would%20like%20to%20register%20to%20attend%20the%20service%20in%20person%2C%20and%2For%20add%20a%20name%20to%20be%20remembered%20and%20read%20during%20the%20service.
https://www.facebook.com/EdenTheologicalSeminary/
https://www.eden.edu/events/enneagram/


Come to Chapel! Enjoy Tuesday "Dinner church" each week at

5:30 pm CT or join "Midstream Manna: Connecting as

Community in the Digital Space" Wednesdays at 12:30 pm

CT. We hope you will join as often as you can as we gather to be a

community of prayer and study. Join on Eden Seminary's

Facebook page, at each scheduled chapel service time.

Save the date for the next Langenberg Leadership forum,

November 15th. Thi Nguyen, Ph.D., Educator, Neuroscientist, and

Consultant for Inclusive Virtual Learning will continue our

discussion on "Aha" leadership moments. Click here to register.

"This Week in Eden History,"  is presented by the Archives at

Eden. On this day in 1466, a prominent Dutch Catholic scholar was

born. A 1516 �rst edition of this author's Latin and Greek

translations of the New Testament found a home in Eden's Rare

Book collection. Find out about the author here!

Leaving a meaningful legacy for you and your family while

securing the future of Eden's mission does not require great

wealth-just great vision! Visit our website to �nd out about

Heritage Society Member opportunities or contact us at

advancement@eden.edu for more information.
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